
Submitter: Lynnette Hall 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose in-person voting.  I want to continue to vote by mail.  Mail is more 

efficient and easier.  In-person voting would be chaotic and create major difficulties 

for so many people.  Mail in voting promotes more people voting.  Many people 

would find having to go in-person too difficult, due to their 

physical/financial/age/location situation.  In-person voting is stupid for this time 

period.  There is no reason for it.  Oregon does a great job monitoring voting.    


